February 25, 2024 To Our Passengers:

As many of you already know, Congestion Price Toll Rates are coming to Manhattan’s Central Business District. The CBD
tolling program includes the Queens Midtown Tunnel which Hampton Jitney vehicles enter frequently — Approximately 20,000
times in 2023.

The Traffic Mobility Review Board responsible for developing the Congestion Toll Rates recommended to the MTA, (who ultimately
will set the tolls), that commuter services be exempt from the Congestion toll. However, the recommendation states that private
carriers, like Hampton Jitney, Inc., should only be exempt if they have a municipal contract with a government entity for their
services. Hampton Jitney, as well as its other branded scheduled services, has always operated independently without any
contract, making a toll exemption for our services ambiguous at best. If we are not exempted from the Congestion Toll Program,
our toll expenses will double.

Hampton Jitney has been a part of the Metro New York transportation system for 50 years. We are an authorized public transit
carrier by the NY State Department of Transportation. Our intention is to continue advocating for an exemption from the Congestion
Toll Program and we are asking for help from our Ridership. If you ride Hampton Jithey, Hampton Ambassador, or Hampton Luxury
Liner, we need your support.

The MTA has opened the Congestion Pricing toll recommendations for public comment until March 11, 2024. Please visit the link
below to express your support for an exemption of the Central Business District Tolling Program for Hampton Jitney, Inc.
Even though we do not have a municipal contract for our services, we serve a vital role for hundreds of thousands of
commuters traveling between NYC and the East End of Long Island.

LINK: https://contact.mta.info/s/forms/CBDTP

Other ways for public to comment:

Email: cbdtp.feedback@mtabt.org

rd
Mail: CBD Tolling Program, 2 Broadway, 23  Floor, New York, NY 10004
Phone: 646-252-7440

Fax: 212-504-3148 with attention to CBDTP Team

If you have any questions regarding the CBD Tolling Program, please feel free to contact us at info@hamptonjitney.com. Thank
you very much for your time and support on this matter and thank you for riding Hampton Jitney!

Sincerely,
Geoffrey Lynch

President
Hampton Jitney, Inc.
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